
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Armed Robberies 

015th District 
(Austin) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to Armed Robberies that have occurred in the 015th District 
(Austin) covering the area of Ohio to Chicago, and Laramie to Cicero. In these 
robberies, two or three offenders armed with handguns, robbed victims on the street. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 600 block of N. Leclaire on July 28, 2016 at 1:00am. 

• 4800 block of W. Huron on July 28, 2016 at 8:20am. 

• 800 block of N. Lawler on July 31, 2016 at 11:45am. 
 

About the Offender: 
There are 2 to 3 offenders. All offenders have been described as male black, 
ranging in age from 14 - 25 years old, from 5'0" to 5'8" tall, and varying in weight 
between 140 – 180 lbs. 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HZ-367900, HZ-370877, HZ-372345  
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